WAYP(FM) / Hope Media Group
2199 B N. Monroe Street
Tallahassee, FL 32303

October 1, 2023 — September 30, 2024

The purpose of this EEO Statement is to comply with Section 73.2080(c)(6) of the
FCC’s EEO Rule. This statement has been prepared on behalf of:

Station: WAYP
City of License: MARIANNA, FL
Fewer than 5 full-time employees during the reporting period

WAYP is exempt from EEO requirements



